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BAC Executive Report 

 

We hope that you are safe and 

able to manage through some 

very challenging times. 

 

Your Executive decided that 

our Annual Conference planned 

for London on the 25th of April 

had to be cancelled due to the 

ongoing COVID-19 virus 

pandemic. At our last meeting 

held by conference call, we 

decided to continue with our 

current executive for the 

coming year. and we are 

thankful to all who agreed to 

continue to serve. Next year we 

will have an opening for 2nd 

Vice President and would ask 

that anyone who might be 

interested, contact us and we 

can add you to the executive 

committee.  

 

To allow our 1st Vice President 

to become more directly 

involved in the day to day 

issues that we deal with at the 

executive level, I have agreed to 

step back and Vic Templar, our 

1st Vice President, will take a 

more active role in the 

leadership of the BAC. Thank 

you, Vic for stepping in to do 

this. This will become effective 

on April 25th, the date on which 

we would have had our Annual 

Meeting and Conference. 

 

Please continue to stay in touch 

with family and friends by 

email and phone. They will 

appreciate it. 

2020 BAC  

69th Annual Meeting and 

Conference 

 

has been cancelled due 

to health directives from 

our government and 

from the Diocese 
 

 

 

2021 BAC 
70th Annual Meeting and 

Conference 

 

Windsor 

April 24th, 2021 

 

watch for more details 

Huron Church Camp 

Annual Clean-up Day 

Saturday, June 20th, 2020 

 

"bring your trimmers and 

your small tools and pitch in. 

There's a lot to do and 

volunteers are needed to prep 

the camp for our summer 

campers."  
huronchurchcamp@gmail.com 

 

Lunch will be provided so please 

contact the camp director before 

June 1st to let the organizers 

know you are going! 

 

Check the website 

www.huronchurchcamp.ca 

for updates and information 

about whether this event will 

go forward as planned. 

 

 
 

Membership and Chapters 

 

a look at our chapters in  

 

Essex Deanery 
 

Church of the Ascension 

Perry Wong, President 

perry@artisangroup.net  

 

St Augustine of Canterbury 

Gordon Haggert, President 

ghaggert@mnsi.net 

 

St Mary's Walkerville 

Richard Gossling, President 

rgossling@cogeco.ca  

 

there's room for more..... 

Your 2019-2020 Executive 

 
Hon. Pres. Bishop Todd Townshend 

President Sheldon Parsons 

Past President Ron Wilton 

1st Vice Pres. Vic Templar 

2nd Vice Pres. Jim Rigney 

Secretary Francis Richardson 

Treasurer Dennis Cartier 

Wilf Clegg 

Paul Cavers 

Chaplain Chris Travers  

 

 

 
Monica Place,  

Waterloo and Cambridge 

 
...needs "transition to 

independence kits" for 

graduating moms and babies. 

You or your Chapter could get 

involved in this program. Email 

Wilf Clegg 

wilfclegg931@gmail.com  

for more information. 
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